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CLERY ACT 

 

 
It is the policy of Schoolcraft College to comply with The Jeanne Clery Disclosure of 
Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act (the “Clery Act”), a 
federal law that applies to higher education institutions that participate in federal 
Title IV financial aid programs. The act is intended to provide students and their 
families, as higher education consumers, with accurate, complete and timely 
information about safety on campus. 

 

The Clery Act requires schools to: 

- Collect and disclose statistics for the most serious incidents of crimes against 
persons and property that are reported to Campus Security Authorities and local 
law enforcement agencies that occur on the campus or in the near-campus 
community; 

- Prepare, publish, and distribute to students and employees an accurate and 
complete Annual Security Report that includes three years of campus crime 
statistics, policy statements, and other safety-related information; 

- Issue Timely Warnings and Emergency Notifications in response to serious 
ongoing threats; 

- Maintain an open and easily-understood daily crime log; 

- Submit crime statistics to the Secretary of Education annually for inclusion in the 
Department’s publicly available websites; 

- Comply with fire safety requirements, including statistics, policies, and drills (if 
the school maintains on-campus student residential facilities); and 

- With the passage of the amendments to the Clery Act in the VAWA 2013 
reauthorization, take additional specific steps to disclose statistics, policy 
statements and other safety-related information on sexual assaults, dating and 
domestic violence, and stalking on campus. 
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